
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.   14.5.2              

Request for Council’s Consideration 

x Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  May 24, 2016 

 Subject:  Homes not Hondas  

Motion for Council to Consider: Request a staff report addressing the requests identified in the petition 
titled Homes Not Hondas submitted on May 10, 2016. 

Reason:   
There continues to be questions raised by the public about Regional Council’s ability to prevent the 
demolition of homes in the area of Fern Lane, May St, McCully St and Robie St for the expansion of a 
commercial car parking lot.  A staff report would provide a public record of the options available to 
Regional Council and Council’s authority to prevent demolition of homes as currently exists. 

Outcome Sought: Staff report 

Councillor Jennifer Watts District  8 


